Dear Parents,
This week, our big book was ‘The little red hen’. 
In Maths we played lots of games and we matched and compared the number of objects in two sets. We are very good at spotting the missing number on the number line!
We wrote our own ‘little red hen’ book and wrote a list of all the animals in the story. We created a story map to help us to retell ‘The little red hen’. 
In PE we practised catching and throwing and we also moved our bodies in different ways, trying to copy the animals in our story.
[bookmark: _GoBack]In Understanding the world, we learnt about the life cycle of a seed and where the flour comes from. In cooking, we used flour and other ingredients to make some bread. We tasted it when it was still warm! S crumptious!
Next week:	 - Wellies Wednesday! 
Please come and see us if you have any questions or concerns. Thank you for your support. 
Have a lovely week end!
Class 1 team











	
